
 COVID-19 Vaccine Allergy Clinic  
Referral Process 

Lakeridge Health is running a weekly COVID-19 Vaccine Allergy Clinic where COVID-19 vaccine can 
be administered. The Vaccine Allergy Clinic is located at Lakeridge Health Oshawa. 

Individuals with mild to moderate allergic reaction to the COVID vaccine or any of its components are 
eligible. 

Patients must be referred to the clinic by an allergist or a specialist. A form must be completed by the 
allergist/specialist and faxed to the clinic. The clinic will contact the patient to schedule an appointment. 
Individuals must have an appointment to attend the clinic as walk-ins will not be accepted.

The form is available on: 
• www.durham.ca/hcp under Forms/Referral 
• https://www.lakeridgehealth.on.ca/en/patientsandvisitors/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov.asp

A registered nurse or physician will administer the vaccines as recommended by the community 
allergist/specialist. 

For additional information related to the clinic, please visit:
https://www.lakeridgehealth.on.ca/en/patientsandvisitors/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov.asp
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